

June 12, 2014

Philip W. Clark, P.E.
Clark Consulting Engineers
19 Ryan Rd.
Edgewood, New Mexico  87015


RE:	AJDJ Hospitality, Grading and Drainage Plan	
Engineers Stamp Date 5-21-14 (M15D023G)		 

Dear Mr. Clark, 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-29-14, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Grading Permit once the ESC plan is approved. 

Please make the following revisions when submitting the engineer’s certification:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Remove the berm detail unless one is built.
2. Show the location of the emergency spillway(s).

For informational purposes, when this lot develops the southern basin is to drain to Woodward Rd. SE.

If you have any questions you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely, 



Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.
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